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OSA Chairman Lou Phillips has announced that the 

next quarterly meeting will be held Nov. 18, 2012 at the 

Landrum Community Center in Pawhuska at 1:00 PM. 

Thanksgiving dinner will be served, on the house.  

Bring your favorite side dish or dessert to share.  After 

lunch, there will be a raffle held. 

Also after lunch, there will be speakers from the MC, 

Congress, the BIA, and Brian Ross, head of the Office of 

the Special Trustee for Indians here in Pawhuska to give 

updates and answer your questions. 

 


